
Review Updates 
Dean, College of Agriculture and Bioresources  
 
October 7, 2024: I am writing with information about the forthcoming review process for the Dean of the 
College of Agriculture and Bioresources.  
 
Dr. Angela Bedard-Haughn was appointed as Dean in August 2020 and she is now in the penultimate year of 
her first five-year term. Consistent with University of Saskatchewan’s policy and procedures for senior 
administration reviews, Dr. Bedard-Haughn and I have discussed how the review proceeds, as a strengths-
based and respectful process. I am delighted that Dr. Bedard-Haughn has indicated that she wishes to proceed 
with a review and will consider re-appointment. 
 
My office is in the process of requesting committee members with the intent to begin the review 
shortly. The Search and Review Procedures for Senior Administrators can be found at  
https://governance.usask.ca/documents/governing/search-review.pdf. 
 
I will continue to keep faculty, staff and students in the College of Agriculture and Bioresources updated 
as the review proceeds. Details will be posted at https://leadership.usask.ca/provost/searches-
reviews.php.  
 
If you have questions in the interim, please feel free to contact my office at leadership.search@usask.ca.  
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